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DATE: July 9, 2025 

TO: City Council  

FROM: Ted Henry, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Catwalk and Fuel Center Purchases 

 

 
Summary 

 
As construction of our new public works facility progresses, it's time to order custom or specialty equipment to ensure 

timely installation. The two requested purchases on the agenda have been solicited and reviewed by our Ownership 

Representative, Project Architect, and Staff. These specialized purchases were chosen by the project team based on 

quality, value, and timeline, and the prices align with the original project estimates. 

 

Catwalk: 

The customized catwalk for the facility will optimize space utilization and provide essential storage capabilities to the 

building. 

 

Fuel Center: 

The fuel center equipment will include a 1,500-gallon tank and a 1,000-gallon tank to be installed on the property, 

replacing our current 500-gallon tank. This upgrade will significantly increase our capacity and enable departments like 

the police to benefit from bulk fuel purchasing cost savings. 

 

Kirk Jurgensen will attend the meeting to discuss details and address any questions. 

 

 

 

 
 


